FHS Band Booster Meeting
November 10, 2011
Michelle Yocum called the meeting to order at 7 pm.
Minutes were read by Mary Lynn Mantooth and approved; they will be posted online.

Jan Davidson presented treasurer’s report, and noted that more of the trip money is
due before the scheduled departure of November 19.

Michelle asked for a volunteer to be basketball parking supervisor.

Michelle announced that Razorback stadium seatback removal will be December 3 or 10,
depending on Fayetteville’s progression through the playoffs.

Mr. Harper took the floor and presented his report (mainly trip news):

TimelLine will again be the charter bus company for the trip. We have used them
many times before.

All students and chaperones need to be at the school on the morning of November 19
at 9:30am.

The meals for the first day are being taken care of — First Baptist Church is providing a
sack lunch to all; and Fayetteville Public Schools is picking up the cost of
supper. The students will get cash for the other 4 fast-food meals en route to
NYC.

A raffle was held for a cruise. Tickets were sold as another avenue for students to
make their trip money. The Lawson family won the cruise.

The trip itinerary was handed out — it will be a full week of fun activities.

Michelle adjourned the meeting.



